
1 of 1 
 

Foundation    

    

9450 SW Gemini Drive 
PMB 44671 

Beaverton, OR 97008 

 

 

November 7, 2024 

 

BY MAIL 

Donald Trump, President-Elect 

United State of America 

1100 South Ocean Blvd. 

Palm Beach, FL 33840 

 

Re: Reversing the Incandescent Light Bulb Ban 

Dear President Trump, 

The Soft Lights Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit whose mission is to advocate for the 

protection of individuals from the harms of Visible Light radiation emitted by products that use Light 

Emitting Diodes and for the protection of the natural night resource.  The decision by the Department of 

Energy to effectively ban the incandescent light bulb has been a catastrophe for public health. 

We know that you have previously attempted to block the DOE’s restrictions on the 

incandescent light bulb which forces the public to buy hazardous LED light bulbs, but that President 

Biden overturned your efforts.  The public is now having o buy unsafe LED light bulbs because 

incandescent light bulbs are no longer available for sale. 

The Soft Lights Foundation can assist you with overturning the DOE’s incandescent light bulb 

ban, either through an Executive Order, or by repealing the DOE regulations.  The Soft Lights Foundation 

can provide your administration with the evidence you need to ensure that your efforts to protect the 

sale of safe incandescent light bulbs will survive any legal challenges. 

 Please have one of your staff members or a member of Congress contact me to help you with 

the effort to restore the availability of incandescent light bulbs to protect the health, safety, comfort, 

and freedom of choice of all Americans. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Mark Baker 

President 

Soft Lights Foundation 

mbaker@softlights.org 

www.softlights.org 


